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***** Guild Purpose ***** 

 

The purpose of the Guild is to promote friendship among persons interested in all aspects of quilting; to 

promote an interest in and appreciation of the art of quilt making; to share quilting information; and edu-

cation and stimulation of high standards and technique. 
 
 

 
Meeting Dates  

 
 

 
 
 
 

  

POCONO MOUNTAIN QUILTERS’ GUILD 

J u l y  2 0 2 0 
 

Membership  
2nd Wed. at 6:30 
Community Room 
September 9 

October 14 

November 11 

December 9 – Annual Holiday Dinner 

Board 
1st Wed. at 6:30 PM 
Library Board Room  
August 19 – ZOOM MEETING 

September 2 

October 7 

November 4 

December 2 

Charity Committee 
6:30-9:00 Library Board Room  
September 23  

November (none)  

December 23 

Quilting Fellowship Days 
Saturdays 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
Community Room  
September 26 

November 28 
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President's Message 
 

Dear Members, 

   I certainly hope that this newsletter finds you all well.  There was no Board meeting this month 

and as a reminder the Board will meet via Zoom on August 19
th

.  If anyone would like to participate, 

please reach out to me and we will add you to the list of invites.  I have tried to contact the library, but to 

no avail.  I will try again later in the month to see if there is anything new they can share about meeting 

rooms. According to a newsletter that was forwarded to me, they are still not allowing groups to meet and 

are also looking into a free use of “online meeting space” which will be part of our discussion at the 

Board meeting. 

            If nothing else, this unusual occurrence has encouraged us to find alternate ways to keep up with 

our craft.  I, for one, continue to take a number of online classes.  Heaven knows that I have the supplies 

at home, as I am sure many of you do.  I have seen presenters and instructors that I had not heard of be-

fore.  Besides, closets and drawers that may have been missed are finally being cleaned out!  However, as 

with most of you, I am certain that the social contact with others has certainly been missed.  I am consid-

ering this a blip on the radar screen, and have confidence that we will meet again in the near future! 

            Please bear with us all at this time as we confront new challenges for our guild and for our own 

well-being!  Again, we are fortunate to be financially stable; the September program was cancelled to be 

on the safe side and we will discuss other ideas at our Board meeting.  As if all of this isn’t enough, you 

may have heard that our holiday venue has been sold and the new owners are not making it a restau-

rant.  We are on that as well and Shirley has already contacted other places to sort through the possibili-

ties.  Still keep working on your challenges as we are planning to have them turned in at our November 

meeting and displayed in December.    Hoping that all is well with each of you! 

Piecefully,   

Vicki Pede 

      

Treasurer’s Report 
 

There has been no activity. 
 

Calendar 
 
 

August 12 – Picnic - CANCELED 

August 19 – Board Meeting via Zoom 

September – Will be assessing the situation on August 19, so unknown at this time. 
 

 

 Scholarship Committee 
The Scholarship Committee will be rescheduled as soon as we know what is happening! 

 

Scavenger Hunt Challenge 2020 
 The pieces are due at the November meeting.  They will be displayed in December at the holiday din-

ner.  If you have any questions, please contact Marianne Bridges. 
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Activities 

Sunshine:   
If you know of any member who has had surgery, an illness, a death in the family, become a grandparent 

or just needs some cheering up please let me know so a card can be sent from the guild.  

Submitted by Marie Schriever 
 

 

For Your Information 

 The Guild website can be found at www.thepmqg.com. The current program calendar is updated on the 

website every month and the current newsletter is available as a link to a pdf file.  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

July:     July: 
 

7/6 Shirley Correll    7/28/78 Vicki Pede 

7/11 Lois Kirkwood   7/17/82 Mary Santoro 

7/15 Judy Mehl    7/1/05  Ann Wingert 

7/20 Kathy Parrish 

 

August:     August: 
 

8/7 Pat Cudney    8/10/63 Donna Conto 

8/11 Ana Rivera    8/10/82 Sheryl Flatt 

8/14 Pat Howlin    8/10/91 Peggy Plasencia-Chiniewicz 

8/19 Annie Gibson    8/19/89 Barb Hall 

8/29 Barb Hall 

8/31 Sarah Pierson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.thepmqg.com/
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 Officers 
President – Vicki Pede 

Vice President – Shirley Correll 

Secretary – Donna Conto 

Treasurer – Ann Wingert 

Financial Secretary – Ann Marie Kizer 

 

Committees 
Activities – Shirley Correll 

Historian/Photos – Lorraine Hare 

Sunshine Club – Marie Schriever 

Celebration Quilts – OPEN 

Helping Hands – Peggy Plasencia 

Hospitality – OPEN 

Newsletter – Lois Kirkwood 

Publicity – OPEN 

Webmaster – Lorraine Hare 

Block of the Month – OPEN 

Challenge Quilt – Marianne Bridges 

Community Quilts – Kathy Parrish 

Quilt Bingo – Shirley Correll 

Tea Time – Annie Gibson 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

              
 

POCONO MTN. QUILTERS’ GUILD 
P.O. BOX 1465 
EAST STROUDSBURG, PA 18301 
 


